On Aug 18, 2011, at 7:14 PM, "Beth Jones" <bethjones2@> wrote:

Mr. Brown

I am a resident of your ward and I understand the plan to bring the green bin to London is once again about to be postponed.

I believe this needs to be a priority for the city. I work at London Life and we already have green bins in our workplace to divert this waste. It seems absurd that this is not available to me at home where there is far more green waste produced.

I do hope the City of London will make this a priority.

Thanks for your time.

Beth Jones